JOB VACANCY:
DIRECTOR OF CRICKET

The Role:

Kent Cricket is one of only 18 first class county cricket clubs in England and Wales. From our
headquarters at The Spitfire Ground, St Lawrence in Canterbury, and with a satellite ground at The
County Ground, Beckenham, we are responsible for the growth and development of all cricket
across Kent and our four London Boroughs - from community and schools’ cricket to the
professional game.

The Club is seeking a Director of Cricket to lead the development and implementation of a
performance cricket strategy to achieve sustainable success in all formats of the game and lead the
Men’s and Women’s Performance Cricket department of Kent Cricket.

Equality Statement:

Kent Cricket recognises the positive value of diversity, promotes equality and challenges
discrimination. We welcome and encourage job applications from people of all backgrounds.

Further Details and Application Process:

Please see our Recruitment Pack for full details of the role of Director of Cricket including Job
Description, Personal Specifications, Skills and Experience and details of the Application process.

The Recruitment Pack is available as a downloadable pdf file here.

The closing date for applications is 1700hrs on Friday 28 July 2023.

TOGETHER, WE ARE KENT


https://www.kentcricket.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Kent-Director-of-Cricket-Recruitment-Pack.pdf

